
If you have any concerns about your ability to attend this meeting, please contact the Land Use Office 

at 860-487-3123 or email mdamato@willingtonct.org  

Willington Inland Wetland and Watercourse Commission 
August 22, 2022, Regular Meeting 

 
 

 

 
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 
 
 

THE AUGUST 22, 2022, MEETING OF THE WILLINGTON INLAND WETLANDS 
& WATERCOURSES COMMISSION IS CANCELLED.  

 
 
 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING WILL BE MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2022 
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